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Sycamore Street Between 9th & 11th Closed Until Thursday May 25, 2023

CLOVIS, NM – Sycamore Street between 9th and 11th street will be temporarily closed
due to gas line maintenance from Tuesday, May 23 through Thursday May 25, 2023.
The project will continue through Thursday or until completion. If you have any
questions or concerns please reach out to the New Mexico Gas Company at (888)
664-2726.


